
Waikato Environment Centre Trust 

Annual General Meeting 

Tuesday 22 November 2016 

5.30pm at Waikato Environment Centre, 

242 Peachgrove Road, Five Cross Roads, Hamilton. 

 

AGENDA: 

1. Welcome 

2. Confirm minutes from previous meeting 

3. Receive and approve WECT Financial Accounts for year end 30 June 2016 

4. Receive Chairperson’s Report 

5. Elect members of the Board (note, you must be a WECT member to vote) 

6. Fix membership subscriptions 

7. General business 

 

Special Guest Speaker: 

South Waikato Achievement Trust (SWAT) 

Ever wondered what happens to the e-waste you bring us for recycling? 

In 2015, WEC started operating an electronic waste collection depot. Since then, we have collected 

nearly 24 tonnes of e-waste. From our warehouse, the items are then trucked to South Waikato 

Achievement Centre in Tokoroa, for dismantling and recycling to Ministry for the Environment 

standards. You’ll hear more about SWAC and the programmes they run, as well as WEC’s 

relationship with SWAC, and what actually happens to our e-waste. 

 

Drinks and nibbles will be provided. 

For catering purposes, please RSVP by 18 November 2016 

(Please arrive by 5.15 for a 5.30 start) 

For nomination forms and more information, please contact the Centre: 

admin@envirocentre.org.nz or phone 07 839 4452. 

 

mailto:admin@envirocentre.org.nz

